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Project: Raising Consumer Awareness on Competition and Law in Vietnam
Workshop: Raising Consumers Awareness on  Competition Policy and Law In Vietnam 

(Vung Tau, Vietnam 13-14 October 2005)

Interim report
 Basing on the Memorandum of Understanding signed between Consumer Unity & Trust Society (CUTS), India and the Vietnam Standard and Consumers Association (VINASTAS), Vietnam on the cooperation between the two parties under the 7Up2 Project, and the Addendum to the Memorandum of understanding, VINASTAS  has to carry out two workshops, one in Sam Son, Thanh Hoa in the North and one in Vung Tau City in the southern regions.

On October 13-14, 2005, in  Vung Tau, Ba Ria Vung tau province VINASTAS has organized the 2nd workshop for 18 consumer associations in provinces and cities in the southern region and organizations directly subordinated to the central association and southern provinces sub-dept of Trade.

   Participants attended to the workshop. (see the list of participants attached).

Dr.  Dinh Thi My Loan, Director of the Competition Administration Dept. from the Ministry of Trade (VCAD) and Mr. Trinh Anh Tuan, expert from VCAD attended as resources persons to the workshop.

The workshop was organized in Hoa Phuong Do Hotel in Vung Tau City. All participants stayed in the same hotel.

The following issues have been discussed in the workshop:

1- Competition Policy and Law in Vietnam.

2- Competition litigation.

3- The role of consumers and consumer organizations in the promotion and implementation of the competition law and policy.

4- Consumer complaints handling, an active contribution to competition law implementation.

5- Information and education to consumers.

6- The consumer movement in Vietnam

7- The participation of provinces sub-dept of Trade in the local consumer movement

The method used in the workshop is the participating method. Participants have discussed and exchanged their opinions, experiences and how to do in coming back to the localities. The workshop has been successively carried out and concluded at  18h on 14 October 2005.

Attached to this report are the actual program of the workshop and the list of participants.

Do Gia Phan – VINASTAS Vice-president, Project director.
